

Frieth CEC School Frieth Henley-on-Thames Oxon RG9 6PR 01494 881554

Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> March 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians

## CHATEAU DU BROUTEL RESIDENTIAL TRIP 11-15 JUNE 2018

We would like to invite you to a meeting to discuss the residential trip to Chateau du Broutel booked for June 2018 on Thursday  $27^{th}$  April 2017.

During this meeting we will share with you information about the Chateau and the activities the children will have the opportunity to join in with. We will also request the initial deposit and give you a suggested payment schedule; you may wish to bring your cheque book with you to the meeting so that you can make the deposit payment.

There will be also an opportunity to ask any questions about the trip.

We would be grateful if you would return the reply slip below to the school office by Wednesday  $8^{th}$  March.

wednesday 8" March.		
Many thanks,		
Yours sincerely		
Mrs J Reid Headteacher		
Chateau Du Broutel Meeting Th	hursday 27 <sup>th</sup> April 2017 3.30 - 5.00pm	
CHILD:	CLASS:	-
I confirm that I am/am not able appropriate	to attend the Chateau du Broutel meeting - Please	delete as
Signed	Date	